Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

61G15-35.003
Qualification Program for Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 46 No. 178, September 11, 2020 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A previous Notice of Change published for the rule on January 22, 2021, in Vol. 47, No. 14, of the Florida Administrative Register. The changes are in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee.   

61G15-35.003 Qualification Program for Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings and Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings (Limited).
(1) through (3) No change.

(4) Application for Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings (Limited).

(a) The instructions and application form for Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings (Limited), Form FBPE/011 (12/20) is hereby incorporated by reference, “Application for Special Inspector of Threshold Building (Limited) Certification.” Copies of Form FBPE/011 may be obtained from the Board office or by downloading it from the internet website www.fbpe.org/licensure/application-process or at https://www.flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=Ref-        .

(b) through (d) No change. 

(5) through (7) No change.  

Rulemaking Authority 471.008, 471.015(7) FS. Law Implemented 471.015(7), 553.79(5)(a) FS. History–New 4-19-01, Amended 7-7-02, 4-5-04, 11-29-04, 2-4-13, 2-28-16, 6-6-16, 6-26-17, 4-8-18, 12-27-18, 5-31-20,                .
____________________________

The following changes have been made to incorporated Form FBPE/011:

* Page 1 title of the application changed.

* Page 2 is an instruction page.

* Page 3 is specifically for Structural Design project.

* Page 4 is specifically for Structural Field Inspection project.

* Page 5 letter of recommendation for Special Inspector (Limited) Certification

 

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, FL 32303; 850-521-0500, or by email:  zraybon@fbpe.org.
